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Kamcare Newsletter

Good day Kamcare friend, it is a privilege to
share our news from the last few
months with you. Thank you for being part of

Early Childhood
Development Programme

Fundisa
|

With this programme Kamcare
focusses on 32 nursery schools in
Refilwe and 30 nursery schools in the
Roodeplaat area.

Some of the nursery schools are
situated as far as Shoshanguve,
Eersterust as well as Mamelodi. Some
of the schools are registered and have
well equipped nursery schools while
the majority operate from small
informal houses which serve as homes
at night and a small schoaol by day.

Our main focus is the development of
the approximate 2000 children who
attend these schools.

It is important to Kamcare that the
children develop holistically; the
Kamcare programme has 4 goals:

e Teacher Training (this is where
the sustainability of the
programme lies)

Provision of wholesome mealie
meal and vegetables.

Provision of Educational Crates
containing stationery and
educational toys

e Upgrading of Nursery Schools

Kamcare would like to thank Beeld
Children’s Fund most sincerely for
their financial support of this project.
Without their support this project
could not continue.

our family.

2 A re Bale -
Let’s Read

Beeld Children’s Fund is also this
project’s main sponsor which
enables us to teach 50 Grade R
pupils to read.

The foundation that these children
receive from this programme has an
enormous impact on the future
progress of the educational
development of these children .

Included in this support the nursery
school pupils receive help with:
Becoming accustomed to the
classroom situation, handling a
computer mouse, recognising
numbers 1-9, identifying their own
names, improving hand-eye co-
ordination, reading basic sentences
and communicating in English.

Kamcare has also had the privilege
to, together with the University of
Pretoria’s Educational Department,
to equip nursery school teachers
with the Read with Meaning
programme.

~ Beeld ™
Kinderfonds




Groen
3 Kameelperd

The Groen Kameelperd is our own
“thrift shop” where you can find
almost anything at a very affordable
price.

The shop is on our premises and is
open in the mornings and also on
Sundays from 10:00-11:00am. Come
and have a look around!

We welcome Reandri Visser to the
Kamcare Team who has joined us and
who takes responsibility for the Groen
Kameelperd.

4 Die Poort
Sandwiches

It is our privilege to be able to provide
sandwiches every Tuesday to needy
children attending Die Poort Primary
School with the help of 19
volunteers.

These sandwiches are often the only
food these children get in the
mornings.

Making these sandwiches is
sometimes a thankless task but it
makes such a difference to the
children! Sincere thanks go to each
and every volunteer.

If you feel called to become involved
in this project please contact Liezel
on 072 150 3994.
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Donations to
5 Kamcare

We invite you to become part of the
Kamcare team and to become involved
at ground level.

We need donations and hands to
continue our work as we do not
receive any government funding. We
are able to issue Article 18(a) receipts
which are tax deductable for cash
donations.

Please feel free to contact Liezel on 072
150 3994 for further information on
how to become involved and how to
further support our work.

We sincerely appreciate your interest
and involvement in Kamcare's services!

Food

Parcels

Currently Kamcare provides
approximately 20 families per month
with food parcels.

These go to needy, desperate families
who have approached us for help.

Each food parcel costs approx R400 per
month and makes an enormous
difference to people’s lives.

The parcels are largely provided by
donations from the congregation of NG
Familiekerk Kameeldrif and from
individual donors who help us with this
project.

Thank you! We do need more help and
especially need non perishable food
donations please.

7/ | Golf Day

Kamcare is looking forward to
our annual Golf day on 29
August 2025 which will take
place at Pebble Rock Golf Club.

We invite you to join us to be
part of this special event as
exhibitor and/or as part of

a four ball.

Please contact Liezel on 072
150 3994 to make
arrangements.

Q Blanket

To our anonymeus donor who once again
donated much-needed hlankets {o those in |\ "°
need served by Kamcare — it makes a big >
difference! 74.ank you .
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